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Delia Memorial School (Broadway)

Notice for Parents / Guardians

4™ October, 2019

Dear Parents / Guardians,
Important message concerning the Prohibition on Face Covering Regulation

According to Cap. 241 Emergency Regulations Ordinance, the Prohibition on Face Covering
Regulation has been passed on 4th October, 2019. The regulation will be valid starting from 12:00 am
tonight, which is the beginning of Saturday, Sth October, 2019. Please be reminded that faces should

not be covered for regular personal interactions in public, except for religious or health reasons,

We are also writing to inform you that all the school activities starting from tomorrow until next
Monday, 7th Oct 2019 will be cancelled. Normal school days and school activities will resume next
Tuesday, 8th October, 2019, pending further developments. Please remind your child / ward to stay
safe and avoid chaotic situations that may pose a danger to them.

Please also visit our school webssite (www.deliabw.edu.hk) for the most update information
concerning this subject matter.

Yours faithfully,

K.C. Lo
Principal




